

May 3, 2019

Ms. Terry Lehrke City Clerk City of La Crosse 400 La Crosse Street La Crosse, WI 54601

Application for a Conditional Use Permit

Dear Ms. Lehrke,

On behalf of Western Technical College, please receive and file the attached Application for a Conditional Use Permit.

The Conditional Use Permit application is for two properties Western Technical College recently acquired at 528 8th Street North and 714 La Crosse Street. As neither the current condition or building type align with Western Technical College master planning and are located within the accepted campus boundary, demolition of the structures is sought in order to create a green space for the campus.

Considering the safety and concerns of the neighborhood, Western Technical College has set aside the necessary financial resources to promptly remove the structures and create the green space/parking, upon the approval of the Condition Use Permit.

Thank you for the review and consideration. Questions/comments welcomed.

Regards,

Jay D. McHenry
Director of Facilities
Western Technical College
400 7th Street North
La Crosse, WI 54601
608-785-9120



President

400 Seventh Street North | La Crosse, WI 54601 t: 608.785.9100 | e: stanfordr@westerntc.edu